
Morning

I strongly support the submission DA2019/0123 to alter the start times for Mona Vale markets at Pittwater RSL 
carpark.

The earlier access for stallholders and earlier trading time for customers will support the whole community. 
Allowing an earlier start to trading means customers can come and purchase their meat and produce and then 
go about their Sunday activities.

The current short trading window is too restrictive for both stallholders and customers and stallholders are 
missing valuable trading time particularly in summer. Customers want to shop in the cool of the morning and 
then go to the beach, sport etc. The late start means they don’t come at all.

Kind regards
Michele Lyons
Office Manager
E: michele@freerangebutcher.com.au
P: 0497 379 243

We provide the freshest, cleanest, nutrient dense food to families while educating our community to live a 
more sustainable lifestyle.
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